
24th April 2017

Year 3’s trip! 

Year 3 will be taking part in a very exciting music 
project ‘Firebird’, working with the London Symphony 
Orchestra.  

We look forward to our ‘Firebird’ concert at the 
Barbican on 5th June.  More information will follow 
closer to the date. 

 

Home learning: Home learning tasks continue to be 
given out on Thursday and due back on Tuesday. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

If you have any questions don’t hesitate to ask! 

Warm wishes, 

Ms Ruminska 

Year 3 teacher 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable 
Easter holiday. 

Please find an outline below of the 
curriculum your child will be following this 
term in Year 3. 

RE:  Pentecost-Serving; Reconciliation-
Interrelating; Universal Church-World. 

English: In the first part of this half term we 
will continue to concentrate our efforts on 
creative writing using stories by Anthony 
Browne. Children will study a variety of texts 
to stimulate their imagination, language 
and thinking. They will practise writing a 
wide range of texts: diary entries, letters 
and reports. Please ensure children are 
reading daily at home, working on their 
comprehension, fluency and expression.  

Maths:Place Value; mental and written 
addition and subtraction; Multiplication and 
Division; Solving word problems; Data 
Handling; Statistics and Geometry. Children 
are expected to be fluent in their 
knowledge of multiplication facts up to 12X.  

Science: Plants; Cliff and Sea habitats. 

Geography: Coast of the U.K. 

Art&Design: designing and creating 
posters  and presentations to promote a 
coastal location. 

Computing: Videoing performance using 
iMovie; Internet Safety. 
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